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Principals Report 

We say goodbye to summer as of tomorrow (1st March) and hello to 

autumn.  I don’t want to sound like a weather app, however it has been a 

very unusual summer in terms of how much rainfall we have had and how 

many days above 30’c.  I’m hoping for a good moderate autumn so we can 

get the best out of our veggie patch before winter slows everything down. 

Thank you to everyone who has sent back the paperwork regarding change 

of addresses etc.  If you haven’t yet done so, then could you please make it 

a priority?  We really need to have correct addresses and up to date phone 

numbers. 

School councillors please take note that we have our first meeting this 

Wednesday (March 2nd) at 2:30pm here at school.  If any parents are 

interested in becoming part of school council, then please make contact 

with me as you would be most welcome. 

Word has come from DET that our current COVID interventions will 

continue through until the end of term 1.  I sent a box of RAT tests home 

with each student last week and now we are awaiting our next delivery. 

Please continue to monitor your children closely and keep them home/test 

should they develop symptoms.   

 
Michael Walker  
 
 
 
 

Lindenow South Primary School 
607 Lindenow/Glenaladale Road 

Lindenow South, 3875 

Telephone: 03 51571397 

Fax: 03 51571722 

Email: lindenow.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Mr. Michael Walker - Principal     

         ‘Growing with the Community’ est. 1888 

 

Your Local School - Award winner, Innovative and Caring  

 Upcoming Dates: 

2nd March – School Council Meeting 
14th March – Labour Day Public Holiday 

WEEK 9 
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QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

 
 

 

 

 Please do not drop your child off at school before 8:00am and NEVER 

drop them if there is not at least one staff car in the carpark. 

 If you have to visit the school, please keep it to the 

absolute minimum time on site, wear a mask and observe 

social distancing. 
 If your child rides a bike or scooter to school, then please ensure they 

have a helmet in good working condition to protect their valuable brains. 

 WIDE BRIM HATS ARE NOW REQUIRED 

BY ALL STUDENTS FOR RECESS AND 

LUNCHTIMES. 
 

 
 

JOKE OF THE 

WEEK 



 

 

PUZZLE PAGE 
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